April 26, 2019
Dear Parents,                  										
Oh my goodness!  Less than five more weeks of school left…hard to believe! This week we did a Science unit on Earth Day and we will finish that up next week.  In Language Arts, now that we can decode and figure out words fairly well, we are starting to focus more on the comprehension side of reading.  We will be practicing re-telling stories and showing that we understand what we read.  In Math, next week we will start a new chapter on joining sets (addition).  We will be learning what the “+” sign and the “=” sign actually mean.
Next week we will continue our backwards alphabet countdown.  Please refer to the list below to see what we will be doing for each day.
By Wednesday, May 1st, please send 20 pieces of individually wrapped candy to share with the class for May Day.  We will be making our baskets in class.
Next week:
Monday, April 29:  W-we will go for a walk-wear comfy shoes!
Tuesday, April 30: V-bring a vegetable to share for snack
Wednesday, May 1: U-USA-wear red, white, and blue (& bring May Day candy!)
Thursday, May 2: T-wear your favorite t-shirt
Friday, May 3:  S-Silly Sock Day- wear silly, mismatched socks!
Looking Ahead:
Thursday, May 16- Kindergarten music program 6:30 PM 
Monday, May 27- Memorial Day-No school 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Tuesday, May 28- Field Trip to ride on Lady of the Lake and have lunch in the park.  More detailed information will be sent home next week.
Friday, May 31- Last day of school!
Have a fantastic weekend!                              
Mrs. Streblow

